
 

1068 W South Thorndale Avenue 
Bensenville, IL 60106 

www.fortunefishco.net 
 

January 3, 2023 
 
RE:  Letter of Guarantee 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers 
 
The undersigned, Fortune Fish and Gourmet (the “Company”), hereby guarantees that all 
articles contained in and comprising each shipment hereafter shipped or delivered is, as of the 
date of such shipment, to be on such date, not adulterated or misbranded within the meaning 
of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act, and not an article which may not, under the 
provisions of Sections 404 or 505 of the act, be introduced into interstate commerce. 
 
The undersigned further guarantees that all articles are not in violation of or adulterated or 
misbranded within the meaning of any state or municipal act, the provisions of which are 
identical or substantially the same as those in the Federal Act.  Furthermore, any products held 
in our warehouse are not exposed to any radiological hazards.  All processing water in our plant 
is ozonated and potable. 
 
Fortune Fish and Gourmet, further guarantees that all products sold are produced or processed 
in the United States of America and meet the requirements of the Federal Foods, Drug, and 
Cosmetic Act, including guidelines for HACCP.  All finished goods have been produced in a facility 
that complies with current Good Manufacturing Practices (GMP), product traceability, and 
allergen control programs.  In addition, the company guarantees that its facility operates under 
a program of Standard Sanitation Operating Procedures (SSOP). 
 
Should you have any questions regarding our HACCP plan, SSOP, product traceability, allergen 
control, and GMP, please do not hesitate to contact our quality team at 
quality@fortunefishco.net. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mark Palicki 
President 


